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Notes from the Board Meeting 

Frieda Sarubbi was appointed to fill the vacant Board position. We welcome Frieda to the Board, 

she will also assume the duties of Secretary for the Board of Directors. 

 

The Board held a workshop meeting May 26th and voted to pursue the following projects 

recommended by our members. 

Improve street lighting, install a generator at community center, look into installing a combo court 

to include 2 pickle ball courts and a basketball hoop. Look into increasing our perimeter security 

with new fencing or privacy wall. 

 

Board approved agreement with FP&L to replace existing street lights with LED lights. 

Board approved motion to replace Elliptical machine at fitness center 

Board approved sod and landscape improvements along Leonard Blvd and at rear gate. 

Board approved motion to purchase 2 portable pickle ball nets and service lines to be used at 

tennis courts. 

 

Drop In Pickle Ball- Come join the fun every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday starting at 

8:30.  Everyone gets a chance to play 

 

 

Happy Fathers Day! 

 

 


